
The information on this web site is made available by OWA to its members for educational 
purposes only as well as to give you general information and a general understanding about 
legal issues impacting the Oregon wine industry. In no way should the information contained on 
this website be interpreted as legal advice. The information presented is not legal advice, is not 
to be acted on as such, may not be current and is subject to change without notice. The 
information on this web site should not be used as a substitute for competent legal advice from 
a licensed professional attorney. 

 


